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            Sedona Fire District 
     2860 Southwest Drive, Sedona, Arizona 86336 

 Telephone (928) 282-6800 FAX (928) 282-6857 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM 
OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE 

SEDONA FIRE DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Sedona Fire District 
may be present at the following event, Welcome Potluck for New Hires, no Sedona Fire District 
business will be discussed or voted on. 

The quorum may be present at the Welcome Potluck event on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 
beginning at 11:00 a.m. The event will be held at Sedona Fire District, Station #1, 2860 Southwest 
Drive, Sedona, AZ.

Dated this 1st day of October 2024. 

Kim Smathers, Recording Clerk to the Board 

Posted by:  Date:     Time: 




